
August 4, 2016 

AMERICAN DARTS ORGANIZATION 
Area 1 Manager's Report 

American Darts Organization 
Board of Directors 

Dear Board of Directors, 

Regional Directors 

1-1 Phil Wheeler 
1-2 Paul Campbell 
1-3 Ron Peppers 
1-4 Open 
1-5 Open 

RD's are doing a good job communicating with me, particularly Paul C. and Ron P. 

RD's still need clarification on expense reports. Per David H.'s 5/17 email , they will 
send the reports to Katie H. and Jeff I.. They are asking that the reimbursements please 
be more timely. 

I am not aware of any outstanding monies owed by RD's for NO's. 

Associations and Tournaments 

The number of Associations renewing their ADO Membership remains stable. I have 
been told by several ADO Reps. and league President's that their Membership numbers 
are slowly starting to climb again. A new ADO Member Association formed in Santa 
Cruz. 

The number of tournaments in Area 1 remains stable. 

I am not aware of any outstanding monies owed by Associations and/or Tournament 
Directors. 

BOO & WDF Point Rankings- Once again this year the Camellia Classic DOES NOT 
want to be a BOO point ranked event, but DOES want to be considered for WDF point 
ranking for the Youth shoot only. 

Sincerely, 

Steve Moore 
ADO Area 1 Manager 


